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Once again, I like so many other law abiding Oregonians are finding it necessary to 

submit vehement opposition to bad cess legislation that if enacted into law would 

serve only to infringe upon long held rights, while doing absolutely nothing to promote 

community safety.  This bill serves only to prohibit and punish the most statistically 

law abiding segment of the population, that being legal firearm owners.  As such it 

lacks constitional authority, both at the state and federal levels.  It's a travesty that 

this bill has advanced even this far.   


